
The Courtyards at The Links HOA Executive Board 

Meeting Minutes  

November 12, 2018 

Present: Bud Vance, Karen Landry, Russ Arrighi 

  

Next meeting:  December 18, 2019 @ 2pm 

 
   

 

Discussion 
 
The meeting was convened at 2:00 pm at the Community Center library. Purpose 
of the meeting was to discuss the Annual Courtyards Meeting of last month and 
the upcoming Master Association Annual Meeting on Wednesday, November 14, 
2018. 
 
 

Actions 

  
A.  The consensus of the Executive Board is that the Annual Courtyards 

HOA Meeting was highly successful. The minutes were accurately 
gathered, staffed, published, and forwarded to the residents for 
comments.   

B. No requested changes to the submitted Minutes by the Courtyards 
Homeowners were received by the Executive Board and they were posted 
to the website. 

C. Bud provided an overview of the upcoming Annual Master Association 
Meeting. He stated updates will be provided on the Aqua Rate Increase 
issue and the untenable issue with Waste Management concerning their 
recent services and penalties assessed to the Links Community.  

D. Bud stated that after three (3) years as the Courtyards HOA 
representative to the Master Association Executive Board and serving as 
the President of that Board for the three years, he requested another CY 
Executive Board Member assume that position. Russ was elected to be 
the Courtyards Representative to the Master Association Executive Board. 
Bud will make that announcement at the Annual Master Association 
Meeting on Wednesday.   

 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:40 PM. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
  
Bud, Karen, Russ 
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